
Kendall County Soil and Water Conservation District 

Personnel Committee Meeting 

Monday March 11 at 4:00pm 

USDA Service Center 

 

 

Present:  Deanna Bazan, Rita Feltes, Kerri Horton, Scott Kaufmann, Alyse Olson, Ariel Beauchamp 

 

This meeting was called to order by Kerri Horton at 4:10pm for the purpose of conducting spring 

personnel reviews.  

The Board discussed the vacant Administrative Coordinator position and our recent hire of Nicole 

Schneider who started (today) March 11, 2024.  Budget numbers were reviewed briefly as compensation 

is a topic of discussion at these reviews.  Also under consideration was the AC work that was done by 

Alyse Olson and Ariel Beauchamp during the vacancy.   

The Board called Alyse Olson into the meeting for her review. Upon completion, she left and Ariel 

Beauchamp came in for her review.  In each review, the committee listened to employees as they 

considered their current workloads and accomplishment of goals set in the fall.  Details of each review 

will be filed in individual personnel files.  

The Board debriefed the reviews and considered next steps as the budget preparation begins for the 

next fiscal year.  

The meeting was adjourned at 5:10pm.   

 

 

Respectfully, 

Deanna Bazan 


